Daniel Carpenter
626 N. Main St
Badger, MN 56714
May 4, 2023

To:
Kevin Ricke, Superintendent of Badger Community School ISD #676
Badger Community School ISD #676 Board of Education

Re: Resignation of Music Teacher position at Badger Community School ISD #676

Dear Mr. Ricke and Badger Community School Board of Education,

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning from my position at Badger
Community School as a K-12 Vocal and Classroom Music Teacher effective at the end of
the 2022-2023 school year. My resignation is due to accepting a position as the K-12
Principal & Activities Director at Greenbush/Middle River School beginning on July 1,
2023.

1 would like to extend my sincere gratitude for being given the opportunity to
serve as an Elementary Music Teacher and 7-12 Choir Director at Badger Community
School for the past nine years. I am blessed to have had the opportunity to make great
music with the students in this school district. I am also grateful for the chance to work in
a school that employs so many talented and dedicated educators; 1 know that I have
become a better teacher from this experience.

As a member of this community, I am proud of the work everyone at Badger
Community School does for students every day; I am grateful for having a chance tobe a
part of this amazing team of educators. Although I am leaving Badger Community
School, I am glad that T will continue to be connected to our community through the
BGMR activity programs.

Sincerely,

Daniel Carpenter



